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Children’s Services 

 

Our Ref: SG 

Date: 27/05/2025 
 

College Induction – June 2025 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
West College Scotland inductions will take place week beginning 2nd June 2025 for pupils who 
have applied to a course as part of their S4, S5, or S6 timetable.  If your child is in S5 and has 
chosen a college course in column D or E, or is in S4 and has chosen a college course on Friday 
mornings, please ensure they are aware of the information below: 
 
Column D – Tuesday and Thursday afternoons from 1.45 – 4pm. 
Induction classes will run on 3/5/10/12 June.  
 

NPA Hair and Beauty All pupils to attend.  Places not guaranteed, will be 
offered during induction classes. 

Higher Childcare Interviews taking place this week – results to be 
announced. 

NQ Cabin Crew and Airport Operations Interviews taking place this week – results to be 
announced. 

NPA Social Media and Animation All pupils to attend. 

L7 Human Body Structure and Function Course starts in August.  Places will be dependant 
on SQA results. 

Foundation Apprenticeship Construction Only attend if text received confirming place. 

 
Column E – Wednesday and Friday afternoons from 1.45 – 4pm. 
Induction classes will run on 4/6/11/13 June 
 

NPA Construction Only attend if text received confirming place. 

Car Mechanics Only attend if text received confirming place. 

Skills for Work Engineering Only attend if text received confirming place. 

NPA Professional Cookery All pupils to attend. 

NPA Criminology All pupils to attend.  Assessment task to be 
completed and places will be offered based on this. 

Higher Dance All pupils to attend and complete audition. 

NPA Hairdressing All pupils to attend. 

Higher Psychology All pupils to attend – places are subject to exam 
results in August.  Higher English required. 

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/
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S4 Courses – Friday Mornings 9.30 – 12.00 
Induction classes will run 6/13 June only. 
 

Creative Beauty with Hair All pupils to attend.  Interviews will take place on 
first Friday (6th June). 

Early Years and Care Interviews taking place this week – results to be 
announced. 

Construction Only attend if text received confirming place. 

Professional Cookery Only attend if text received confirming place. 

Intro to Computer Games and E-Sports All pupils to attend. 

Motor Vehicle Maintenance Only attend if text received confirming place. 

Engineering Only attend if text received confirming place. 

Plumbing Only attend if text received confirming place. 

 
During the induction weeks, students will be asked to enrol at college and will be required to know 
the information below.  Students need to be able to provide the following information: 
 
Address and Postcode 
Next of Kins name and phone number 
Their own phone number 
Date of birth 
 
The college has also asked that students have or create a personal email address and know the 
password for this, as the new college system will not accept school email addresses because they 
are not classed as permanent mail addresses as they are limited to their time in school. 
 
Pupils should report to reception 10 minutes before their course starts where they will be met and 
escorted o the correct area.  Pupils are expected to make their own way to and from college on 
public transport using their national entitlement card. 
 
Please pass this information on to your child and if you have any questions, don’t hessite to 
contact me at the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Steven Gould 
 
Depute Head Teacher 
 
 
 


